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Ms. Zimny,

Per the request of Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, it was recommended that I
write to you to request a continuance for a July 17, 2024 appearance with City Council.  As
discussed, I am currently in jury trial in Ramsey County and I continue to remain on the
trial block through Friday, August 9, 2024.  After that time, I will be unavailable through
August 26, 2024.  I should be available sometime after this time to schedule a meeting to
address any issues I have regarding my Saint Paul home with City Council.  

Respectfully,

Stamate Skliris  

On Fri, Jul 12, 2024 at 8:40 AM Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.  

 

Thank you,

Joanna

 

Joanna Zimny

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office

Pronouns: she/her/hers

Saint Paul City Hall

Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8585 

joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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